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Jennie Yuan

From: Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 1:30 PM
To: Jennie Yuan; Development
Cc: Jim Danks
Subject: RE: Request for advice - Modification Application - IMAX Redevelopment – 

Amendments to Ground & First Floors (SSD-7388-Mod-14)

Categories: Project

Hi Jennie, 
 
Ausgrid is working with ProBuild directly with regard to the design and construction of the new staircase for 
Ausgrid’s access To Vault O. 
 
We are awaiting specific engineering designs for the staircase. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Nakhle 
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Mains | Network Delivery Services 
02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174 
First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140 
 
Make flexibility work – if you receive an email from me outside of normal business hours,  
it’s because I’m sending it at a time that suits me. I’m not expecting you to read it or reply  
until normal business hours.  
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